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December 12, 2017 
 
Via Email 
 
 
To All Participants: 
  
Re: Matter 375 - NB Power 2018-2019 General Rate Application 
 
The New Brunswick Energy and Utilities Board (Board) received a letter from NB Power dated 
December 11, 2017, in regards to the hearing schedule for the above-noted Matter.   
 
NB Power’s correspondence suggested that the hearing, scheduled for February and March 2018, 
could now have its final week take place the week of February 26th instead of March 26th. The 
Board asked participants to comment. 
 
The Board has reviewed the submissions made by participants and has determined that the hearing 
will proceed as follows: 
 
• Week 1 (partial week):  February 7 to 9, 2018 at the Delta Brunswick, Saint John; 
• Week 2:  February 12 to 16, 2018 at the Delta Brunswick, Saint John; 
• Week 3 (partial week):  February 20 to 23, 2018 at the Delta Brunswick, Saint John; and 
• Week 4 (partial week):  February 26 to 28, 2018 at the Fredericton Convention Centre. 
 
Additionally, the Board will continue to case manage this matter and will advise on issues such 
as the order that issues will be heard, the timing of final argument, the public session, etc as soon 
as possible. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathleen Mitchell 
Chief Clerk 
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